
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

I am hugely grateful to all our staff and families for working together to ensure that the 
guidance from Scottish Government has been adhered to in relation to COVID-19.  This 
collective effort makes it easier for the school to remain open for all and continue to deliver 
quality education to our pupils.  I know these restrictions are difficult for children as they miss 
certain activities, including indoor playdates, parties and sleepovers, but it’s crucial that we 
stick to the guidelines until these restrictions are eased. 
 
ACTIVE SCHOOLS 
We are delighted to have Active School  
involvement once again at Hazlehead.  This week 
saw the return of Wendy Carrick, our amazing 
Active Schools co-ordinator, who is working with a 
range of classes to develop different skills. 
 
This term, Wendy will be working with: 

• Our P1 pupils to develop their ball skills 

• Our P4 pupils to develop their orienteering 
skills 

• Our P5 pupils on bikeability, along with 
Ms. Murchison (PSA) 

 
UNIFORM SUPPLIES 
As an Eco Friendly school, we have previously encouraged families to donate any uniform 
that they no longer need.  This means that we currently have a large stock of spare uniform.  
We have created a section on the website for families to request second hand uniform.  
Please visit https://www.hazlehead-ps.aberdeen.sch.uk/donated-items/ for further information.  
Please note that we are unable to accept any donations at this time due to COVID-19. 
 
Please can I remind all parents to ensure that your child has both indoor and outdoor shoes.  
Also, please make sure that your child brings a warm, waterproof jacket to school as the 
weather is becoming colder.  This is particularly important as we encourage our classes to go 
outdoors in all weathers. 
 
CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 
We are delighted to inform you that the following events have been confirmed for next month.  
Our annual Christmas Lunch will take place on Friday 11th December.  Christmas Jumper day 
will also take place on Friday 11th December for a small donation.  The Global Working Group 
will be collecting for Save the Children as part of their focus on raising awareness of 
Children’s Rights. 
 
Please remember that the school will be closed for pupils on Friday 20th November as 
this is an In-service Day for staff.  Staff will be working on curriculum development in the 
areas of Literacy, Numeracy and Health &Wellbeing. 

      Barbara Jones☺ 
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“When you believe in yourself, anything is possible.” 

Thursday 19th November 2020 
 

“You are capable of amazing things.” 
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